Republic of the Philippines
Department of Science and Technology
FOREST PRODUCTS RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT INSTITUTE
College, Laguna 4031

ISO 9001:2008 DOST

MEMORANDUM
Date : 7 March 2018
To ; All FPRDI Suppliers and/or Contractors
From ROMULO T. AGEGANGAN
Director
Subject : WARNING ON SOLICITATION SCAM

Please be informed that the Forest Products Research and Development Institute (FPRDI)
Management or the Department of Science and Technology (DOST) is not giving any authority to
anybody to solicit in our behalf for whatever reason or purpose from our bonafide Suppliers and

Contractors.

We have received first- hand information about a SCAM going around on the above subject. Please
be warned that FPRDI Management or DOST Management will not in anyway solicit and ask
particularly significant amount of money for whatever purpose.

For your urgent attention.

cc: Office of the Secretary

Office of the Asst. Sec. for Finance & Legal Affairs, Atty. Emmanuel S. Galvez
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